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REGULAR MEETING 

 

May 9, 2022 

 

 

The NW Allen Parish Waterworks District met on Wednesday, May 9, 2022, at 5:45 PM, 

at the Water District Office, with the following members present: Don Dowies, Charles 

Morrow, Joy Williams, Penny Johnson, David Briscoe, Robert Grimes, and Brad Bebee, 

Winwater. Brad Bebee gave a presentation on radio-read meters. The meeting began with 

prayer given by Joy Williams. The Operator reported that the DHH Monthly Coliform 

Testing for April is complete and sample results were negative. The Board discussed 

attending the LRWA Conference on July 20, 2022. Joy Williams made a motion to pay 

the $40 per person, to attend. Charles Morrow seconded. All agreed. The Secretary 

presented the Louisiana Insurance Renewal for the 2022-2023 year. Joy Williams made a 

motion to accept the Renewal. Charles Morrow seconded. All agreed. The Secretary 

reported that there were 564 active customers during the month of April. The April 

ending bank balance for the Operating Account was $58,610.95.  Charles Morrow made 

the motion to adjourn, with Joy Williams seconding. All agreed.   

 

 

 


